
Information for Parents/Caregivers/Whānau Who Are Coming Into School

Before School
● We are encouraging parents/caregivers/whānau to drop off their children/tamariki at the gate

so they can walk into school on their own.
● If parents/caregivers/whānau want to drop their children/tamariki off at their classroom they

can.
● At orange level parents/caregivers/whānau with their children/tamariki are able to come on-site

after the 8.30am bell.
● No one will be allowed on site before 8.30am. Please do not send your child to school before

8.30am.
● At the 8.30am bell parents/caregivers/whānau with their children/tamariki will be allowed on

site and they must go straight to their classroom.
● Parents/caregivers/whānau will only go to their child’s classroom.
● This time between 8.30am and 8.55am is a great time for your child to show you around the

classroom and show you their learning. Teachers use this time to connect and check in with
children/tamariki. This is not a time for an in-depth conversation with your child’s teacher. If
you want to discuss your child’s learning more in-depth please book a time with the teacher
after school.

● Once the 8.55am bell goes we ask that all parents/caregivers/whānau leave the school so that
our children/tamariki can begin their learning without distractions.

Pick up Time at School
● We are encouraging parents/caregivers/whānau to pick up their children/tamariki at the gate

so they can walk out of school on their own.
● If parents/caregivers/whānau want to pick up their children/tamariki in the school grounds they

can.
● Parents/caregivers/whānau can come on site from 2.45pm and wait for their children/tamariki

on the court or the field.
● We ask parents/caregivers/whānau not to come to school before 2.45pm as this causes

distractions to the children/tamariki’s learning.
● Parents/caregivers/whānau please do not wait outside the classroom as this causes

distractions to the children/tamariki’s learning.


